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Within the framework of the G2G-project “Implementation of the EU Water
Framework Directive in Serbia” (G2G1O/SB/6/1) a study trip to the Netherlands
will be organised from 9 to 13 May 2011 (with travel on 8 and 14 May). It is my
pleasure to send this official letter of invitation to the following eleven people:

1. Sasa Kulic, Directorate of Water
2. Atila Salvai, PWMC Vode Vojvodina
3. Janos Mickei, PWMC Vode Vojvodina
4. Olivera Gavrilovic, , PWMC Vode Vojvodina
5. Zdenka Miljkovic, Municipality of Pancevo
6. Marija Jovanovic, Water Authority Tamis Dunav
7. Sanja Kracunov, Institute Jaroslav Cerni
8. Radojka Bugarski, Repubic Hydrometeorogical Institute
9. Natasa Milic, PWMC Srbijavode
10. Hristina Radovanov Jovin, Secretariat for City Planning, Civil Engineering

and Environmental Protection
11. Tamara Zelenovi Vasiljevk, Urban and Spatial Institute of Vojvodina

The costs for travel and stay as far as part of the official program of this trip will
be covered by the budget of the aforementioned project.

If you have any questions regarding this invitation, please contact me.

With kind regards;

Wilko Veve3’
project manager of the aforementioned project


